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MESSAGE FROM PRINCIPAL FELT

I am grateful and excited for the beginning of the new school
year! Typical weekly emails and updates will be delivered on
Monday's throughout the school year and will outline
important events and information. Additionally, your family will
be receiving a monthly newsletter sharing activities, flyers, and
school celebrations.

I I am happy to answer any questions you may have
throughout the school year. Please don't hesitate to reach out
and share your thoughts, insights, and/or feedback. If
someone you know isn't receiving emails from the school,
please recommend that they reach out to us so that we can
help troubleshoot the error: 801-567-8940

MORNING ARRIVAL

1.A welcome bell rings at 8:55am
2.School starts at 9:00am

3.Please make sure to have your child at school
before the time.

4 Late arrivals have to check in at the front office.

SCHOOL DISMISSAL

* Monday-Thursday school dismisses at 3:35pm

® Friday and Early Out days school dismisses at
1:00pm

® Please discuss with your childs teacher your
family's plan for daily school transportation to
ensure her or his safety.

* Thank you.
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IMPORTANT REMINDERS

Complete the Registration for Schools
&
in Skyward for each of your students

Join us for Back to School Night, 8/17

Join the PTA and SCC to support
our school

Review the Drop-off and Pick-up
procedures

Check out our website
mountainpoint jordandistrict.org/

Follow us on Facebook

IMPORTANT DATES

« Monday, 8/1: Kindergarten Testing
Information/Registration for Schools

« Friday, 8/5: 1:00-3:00pm School Tours for new
families and students

e Wednesday, 8/10: Classroom Teacher
Assignments available in Skyward

« Wednesday, 8/17: 5:30pm Back to School Night

* Thursday, 8/18: Ist-6th grades First Day of School

e August 18-25: Kindergarten KEEP Assessment

« Friday, 8/26: Kindergarten First Day of School
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Drop-off and Pick-up Procedures

Please follow directions given by school personnel. We ask that all personnel
and patrons use kind tones and be respectful at all times. We want to set the
proper example for our students.

Drive slowly and cautiously. Avoid the use of cell phones while driving on
school grounds. Be courteous to other drivers and school staff.

Turn your key, be idle free if waiting longer than 2 minutes. Help us keep our
air cleaner.

Parking lot

¢ Ifyou enter the parking lot, please park escort children to and from
the cross walk. Students should not be unaccompanied in the parking lot.
Drivers cannot see them. Students should not walk between or behind
parked cars.

Please do not use the parking lot to drop-off or pick-up. The parking lot is
reserved for patrons who park their cars.

In the pick-up/drop-off lane

e Children must enter and exit vehicles on the passenger side. Cars will be
moving in the drive through lane.

¢ Drivers may not exit their vehicles unless parked in a designated parking
stall with the engine turned off.

e Pedestrians (parents, students and school personnel) may only cross the
pick-up/drop-off lane or the passing lane at the cross walk from 8:40-9:00
a.m. and 3:35-3:50 p.m.

e Drivers need to move their vehicle as far forward as possible in the pick-
up/drop-off lane, leaving only enough room to exit into the passing lane.

If the vehicle immediately in front of your vehicle leaves, please pull
forward.

e Drivers should have students ready to exit the vehicle when they reach the
pick-up/drop-off area. When students have safely exited the vehicle, the
driver should try to leave immediately to allow others to drop off or pick
up in a timely manner.

Please share this information with others who may occasionally pick up your
child(ren). 4
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Thank you so much for your support. Our goal is the safety of ALL our children. = (o]
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Remember to:
PULL FORWARD




